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| had a chance to talk on the phone to Ray Demarchi, game biologist
in British Columbia. Ray mentioned that the bighorn sheep herds that
collapsed a few years back along the southern border of British Columbia

and in the Kootenai are coming back.

Their fish and game department has made another large purchase of land
which is winter range for the sheep. They have had a range problem there,
primarily competition with domestic livestock, but they have been wise
enough to get into the business of buying winter range for their sheep.
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